Brian Sandoval



Chris Perry
Director

Troy L. Abney *Chief*Nevada Highway Patrol

December 14, 2012

Trooper Chuck Allen
Nevada Highway Patrol – Northern Command
Public Information Officer
callen@dps.state.nv.us
775-689-4680 or 775-230-4921

Media Release

DPS Employees to Volunteer their Time at the Annual "Salvation Army Law Enforcement Bell Ringing Event" in Reno

On Saturday, December 15th, 2012, several employees from the Nevada Department of Public Safety will be volunteering their time at the annual law enforcement bell ringing event for the Salvation Army. Beginning at 10:00 am and continuing through 2:00 pm, employees from the Investigations, Training, and Highway Patrol divisions, and the Director's Office, will be meeting and greeting patrons visiting both the Sam's Club and Wal-Mart stores on Kietzke Lane in Reno during the four-hour event.

Last year our agency collected \$1,540.33-our best year ever-and we hope to meet or increase that amount during tomorrow's event.

When: Saturday, December 15, 2012 Where: Sam's Club and Wal-Mart stores Address: 4835-4855 Kietzke Lane, Reno

Time: 10:00 am - 2:00 pm

Media contact:

Trooper Chuck Allen, Public Information Officer Nevada Highway Patrol-Northern Command West (775) 230-4921 or (775) 689-4680 callen@dps.state.nv.us

XXXX